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A Randomised Controlled Trial of sildenafil therapy In Dismal Prognosis Early-Onset  

Intrauterine Growth Restriction 

EudraCT: 2013-005398-32  ISRCTN: 39133303            UKCRN:16986         Chief Investigator: Professor Z Alfirevic 

 

Dear Colleagues 

 

May we start by thanking all of you for your excellent work with recruitment to STRIDER UK so far.  
We have soared past our half way target during the summer break with 69 women now recruited to the study, 

well towards our target of 112. 
 

Unfortunately with this success we have had to take some difficult decisions and we would like to remind all  
participating sites that we really do need the Angiogenic blood samples for all women participating in the study 

as it is a core outcome for our EME funding.  
 

You will have all received or be receiving a list of data discrepancies from data  
entered on the eCRF platform REDCAP. 

This list represents missing or queried data which we would be very keen to capture , an area where we have 
most missing data is with the Fetal assessments, please can we remind you all to ensure all fetal assessments 

listed on the CRF are taken. 
 

Please take the time to look carefully through these lists and complete as much data as possible to ensure that 
we have the most information available from women participating in the STRIDER study to inform us of the 

effect of sildenafil on IUGR. 
 

Finally we would like to remind you all that SAE forms should be completed by the PI at each site and reported 
to the LCTU within 24hrs of them becoming aware of a potential SAE. 

The most common SAEs to be encountered are stillbirths and neonatal deaths.  
Forms can be found on the LCTU website and should be faxed or emailed to Sarah Quinby. 

 
 

Yours 

The STRIDER team 
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STRIDER Team: 

Name Role Email address Telephone/Mobile 
number 

Professor Zarko Alfirevic 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chief Investigator zarko@liverpool.ac.uk  Tel: 0151 795 9553 
 
Mobile: 07812238459 

Dr Andy Sharp  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Principle Investigator A.sharp@liverpool.ac.uk Tel: 0151 795 9560 
 
Mobile: 07551545451 

Sarah Quinby 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Clinical Trial Coordinator S.quinby@liverpool.ac.uk Tel: 0151 794 8292 
 
Fax: 0151 794 8930 

Dr Ed Johnstone 
 
 
 
 
 

Principle Investigator  
St Mary’s  
Placenta sampling 

Edward.johnstone@manchester.ac.uk Tel: 0161 701 7158 

Dr Aris Papageorghiou 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Principe Investigator  
St George’s 

A.papageorghiou@sgul.ac.uk Tel: 0208 7120071 

Dr Asma Khalil 
 
 
 
 
 

Principle Investigator  
St George’s 
Cardiovascular 

asmakhalil79@googlemail.com Mobile: 07917400164 

Dr Mark Turner 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Mark.turner@liverpool.ac.uk Tel: 0151 795 9558 
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Site name 
Site Initiation  

Completed 
Site Open 

Patients  

Randomised 

Liverpool Women’s  Yes Yes 8 

St Mary’s Hospital, Manchester Yes Yes 24 

St George’s Hospital London Yes Yes 4 

Leicester Royal Infirmary Yes Yes 3 

John Radcliffe Women’s Centre, Oxford Yes Yes 6 

Birmingham Women’s  Hospital Yes Yes 3 

University Hospital of North Staffordshire  Yes Yes 1 

Heartlands Hospital, Heart of England  Yes Yes 2 

St Michaels Hospital, University Hospitals Bristol  Yes No 0 

Royal Victoria Infirmary Newcastle—upon—Tyne Hospital  Yes Yes 1 

University College London Yes Yes 1 

Leeds General Infirmary Yes Yes 3 

Norfolk and Norwich University Hospital  Yes Yes 4 

Nottingham University Hospitals  Yes Yes 3 

University of Edinburgh MRC Centre for Reproductive Health Yes Yes 1 

Kings College London Yes Yes 3 

Guy’s and St Thomas Hospital London Yes Yes 2 

Princess Anne Southampton Yes Yes 0 

NHS Fife Victoria Hospital Yes Yes 0 

Barts London 16/07/2015 In Process 0 

Recruiting Sites 

We would like to take a moment to thank all investigators and study staff for their interest and 

motivation in the STRIDER Study.  

We look forward to reaching our 112 patient recruitment target. 

Thank you 


